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Dear Friend

To begin with, please accept our gratitude and appreciation for your ongoing support for the 7Dorim web site;

please accept our warmest greetings.

Despite our years of effort invested in various cultural projects, we have reached the conclusion that we still

have a very long way to go to complete and establish the first Iranian Jewish Encyclopaedia. We are especially

focusing on translating and publishing the English version of the web site to create the opportunity for Iranian

Jewish community living outside Iran, to access their historical cultural and ancestral heritage.

We are aware that time passes quickly. The Iranian Jewish cultural heritage is vanishing in the face of historical

events. Therefore, it is a national duty to try to gather and preserve what is left of our cultural and historical

“identity”, to pass them to the future generations.

To accomplish this goal, the “Iranian Jewish Research and Studies’ Centre” was created alongside the 7Dorim

web site. A group of highly educated experts joined us and started working on a voluntary basis.

Bear in mind that this work is a cultural effort and it belongs to the community, therefore everyone should be

willing to invest in it. 

Please note that such a research and cultural institute have expenses for research, production, filming, 

interviewing, recording of dialects, design, translation into English, editing, coding, server maintenance, 

employees’ salaries, etc. and many unforeseen expenditures.

In order to be able to enhance the quality and maintain the free access of users to the invaluable sources of 

information in 7Dorim web site, we need your financial help. 

In order to maintain the integrity and independence of the site, we cannot accept advertisement.

Please consider that your donations, in any amount, are crucial to this project and are needed in order for us to

sustain our activities. 

If you value this web site and wish to assist in the preservation of oral and cultural history  of the Iranian Jewish

community; if you wish to see this  web site translated into English language, you can give us your financial and

moral support and  help us achieve our sacred cultural goal.

Best Regards

7Dorim web site Director

Yousef Setareshenas

The 7Dorim web site is a non-for-profit organization registered under code 501 in the U.S.; therefore, 

all donations are tax-exempt.


